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The Rotarians and Friends Heart team is headed to 
the fundraising fi nish line. We need donors, and/or 
walkers to reach the fi nal goal. We are halfway 
there! 

Maria Sheehan is hosting Mimosas and Bloody 
Marys following the Heart Walk at Silver Peak 
Restaurant downtown. 

Date: Sept. 17th, 2017

Time: 9:00 To Run ~ Time: 10:00 To Walk

Noon: Cocktails at Silver Peak

(It is optional to run or walk, a simple donation will do)

Sign up by going to http://www2.heart.org/goto/
rotariansandfriends

CELEBRATION OF LIFE
A Celebration of Life for Nilsine Hansen, 

wife of Skip Hansen, will be held on Saturday, 
September 16, at 2:00 pm at St John’s 
Presbyterian Church (1070 West Plumb Lane, 
Reno).

She will defi nitely be missed and we all are 
thinking and prayering for Skip and his 
family.
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Of the things we think, say or do

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL 
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL 
to all concerned?

way test
the

RENO ROTARY BULB PROJECT
September 15 Deadline for Biggest Little 
Bulb Project

Thanks to generous Rotarians we have 
collected donations for 8,800 bulbs. Our 
goal of 15,000 bulbs is on the horizon! The 
deadline for orders is September 15. We 
hope to meet our goal by then so we are able 
to get our order in and receive the shipment 
in time to plant on September 30 at a 
Rotarian’s at work day, along with the Great 
Reno Cleanup Day with KTMB. If you would 
like to donate to this project please contact 
Lisa Jansen at LisaJ@OneNevada.org. Thank 
you again for all of your support! We could 
not do this project without you!

Hello from Doha,

Just checking you in and letting you know 
all is well. Our school is on track to open in 
early October. The school is a military 
academy with the goal of getting all of our 
Qatari students into English speaking 
Universities. We have a very international 
faculty, 20 different nationalities - they are a 
speculator group. I am responsible for the 
English Department, Counselors, and the 
Librarian. We have another VP who is 
handling Science, Math, and Computers.
Right now we are looking at 300 cadets, 
who will be future offi cers in their military. 

It has been an amazing adventure, things 
move very slowly and getting settled has 
been a challenging process - almost done 
getting my Driver’s License, but I do have my 
alcohol card. Uber is easy and cheap and the 
mall scene is unbelievable (they have almost 
every American/Brit shop and restaurant).The 
kids have started at their IB schools, so far all 
are adjusting. Our housing area is amazing, 
we have four bedrooms and fi ve bathrooms, 
a pool close by and a gym. Patty is holding 
down the fort while we move forward. 

We miss Rotary and all of our friends, but so 
far so good. Take care and please pass along 
my regards to all.

Scott.

HELLO FROM SCOTT MARYOTT


